January 22, 2007

UPS to Release 4th Quarter Results on
Tuesday, Jan. 30, 2007

ATLANTA--(BUSINESS WIRE)--

UPS (NYSE:UPS) will announce its fourth quarter results on Tuesday, Jan. 30, 2007, at
approximately 8 a.m. Eastern Standard Time.

At 8:30 a.m. EST, UPS Chairman and CEO Mike Eskew and Vice Chairman and Chief
Financial Officer Scott Davis will conduct an investor conference call. This call will be open
to reporters and the public, on a listen-only basis, via a live Webcast.

To listen to the live Webcast: Go to www.shareholder.com/UPS and click on "Earnings
Webcast."

The Webcast audio then will remain accessible on the Investor Relations Website for a
limited time.
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